Dear Parents/Guardians,

Your child has signed up to participate in the chorus for Flynn's school play, Tom Sawyer. Jeanne Sullivan and Chris Gillespie have volunteered to lead the Chorus. They can be contacted at jsully@burlingtontelecom.net. They will help with some rehearsals as well as organizing parents to help with costumes, make-up and other play tasks. There will be 5-6 rehearsals which will take place during recess and your child will have the music/lyrics to practice at home. Rehearsals will start in February. There will be a weekend technical dress rehearsal on Sunday March 16 and afterschool dress rehearsals on Monday, March 17th and Wednesday, March 19th. All participants will need costumes. In order for this to happen, we need contact info from all participating families, as well as a commitment from each family to help with their child's costume. We understand that not everyone will have the resources or time to make the costume and there are volunteers that will help in these cases. Communication is KEY!

The performance dates are as follows:

Thursday March 20 (daytime school performance) Friday March 21 (7pm performance) Saturday March 22 (4pm performance)

Your child MUST be available on these dates in order to participate. Please fill out and sign the form below and send it in by Friday, January 24th. Questions? Contact Kate Belluche (akbelluche@aol.com, 658-6831) or Kim Hunt (kimberlyannhunt@gmail.com)

	Keep	the	Top	Portion and send in the information below to your child's teacher	
--	------	-----	------------	---	--

My childin the chorus for the production of Tom Sawyer a in providing my child's costume.	has my permission to participate t Flynn school. I am aware that I will be required to assist
Parent Name PRINTED	parent/guardian signature
Phone number	Cell Number
E-mail addressyou)	(please circle the best way to get in touch with
Child's Teacher	